
Report corruption 

Dear visitors! 

If you become aware of the facts of a violation of anti-corruption legislation by the 

employees of DSUIA and you have justification that the information is reliable, 

you can report it in the following ways: 

 in person to the Rector at the reception or to the Commissioner for Anti-

Corruption Policy of DSUIA; 

 by sending a letter to the address of the university: Dnipro, 26 Gagarina 

Avenue; 

 by phone: +380960513350; 

 to the e-mail address: anti-corrup@dduvs.in.ua; 

 to the email address “DSUIA Trust Box”: dovira@dduvs.in.ua; 

 or choose another convenient way. 

Information can be provided without your personal data and without indication 

of authorship (anonymously). 


